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Dear friends,

This is a time of celebration! All of us at Save One Life are
so thankful to you, our supporters and friends, for caring
about our mission.

As 2019 comes to a close we look back with gratitude and
ahead with excitement. We have a lot planned in 2020
and hope you will continue to be a part of Save One Life as
we embark on a new year.

A special thanks to our staff and program partners as well.
Without their tireless efforts, none of this would be
possible.

Enjoy the season, and as always, thank you for your
support.

Chris Bombardier
Executive Director

 ​  ​  ​

Come Hike the Grand Canyon with Us!

https://www.facebook.com/Save-One-Life-Inc-101478273228447/
https://www.instagram.com/saveonelife/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC75bD62JzTWR_G9kxuFu3eg


May 2020

As you think about goals and resolutions for 2020, add our hike to your list! It is time to
start planning now for this adventure.

Hike with Save One Life as we go below the rim of the Grand Canyon on a two-day guided
hike. You pick the trail. It can be as easy or hard as you want. There is a trail for
everyone!

​Do you know of someone who doesn't want to hike, but wants to enjoy the magnificence of
the Canyon? They can come too!

More About our Grand Canyon Adventure

https://saveonelife.net/grand-canyon-challenge


Thank You 2019 corporate sponsors!
​Without this support we could not grow our programs

and accomplish our work.

Welcome Haiti as our Newest
Program Partner

We are excited to announce that Save One
Life has a new program partner! Welcome
Coastal Haiti Mission! After 16 years of
working to start a program in Haiti, we
finally succeeded.
 
Our founder and president, Laurie Kelley,
had the pleasure to meet with members of
the nonprofit based in North Grafton,
MA. Pictured below are Carl Lamour and
executive director Ken Johannson. Pastor
Coty Joseph and wife Nana (a nurse) run a
church and school for 200 children in
need.



Also meet Steventz and Louvens, brothers
with hemophilia who are registered with
the church and school. Pastor Coty Joseph
and Nana live right near the boys, and
Nana can infuse them! 2020 will be a great
year for them all!
 

Message to our Sponsors

Thank you to everyone that sponsors beneficiaries
in one of our 14 countries. Your donation has a
profound impact on their lives!

In 2020, we will not be sending paper sponsorship
renewals. Instead, we invite you to access your
account by visiting saveonelife.net. In the top right
corner click on "my account". Your username is
your email address and you will be asked to create a
password. You can enter a payment method, see
information about and from your beneficiary(s), tax
information and more!

Finally, many sponsors have increased their
donation to $420 a year ($35 a month). That is the
amount for all brand new sponsorships. Please
consider increasing your donation to help us meet
our beneficiaries' needs. 100% of the increase goes
to them.

Click here to contact the office.

Please donate today.
​Every dollar counts!
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